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REVISED HOTEL RATE FOR JANUARY
BOARD MEETING

[14114] November 7, 2001 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 56-01 RE: REVISED HOTEL
RATE FOR JANUARY BOARD MEETING We have renegotiated the room rate for the January
Board meeting at the Four Seasons in Scottsdale. The revised rate is $450 per night rather
than the $560 shown in our previous notice. The new rate is the same as attendees paid
earlier this year in Palm Springs. If you have any questions please contact Larry Maffia,
202-326-5857, or Jane Forsythe, 202-326-5934. | look forward to seeing you in January for
what | believe will be a very informative series of meetings. Matthew P. Fink President
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